
CHLORMET TECHNOLOGIES INC. 

Suite 459 – 409 Granville Street 

Vancouver, BC, V6C 1T2 

Telephone: (604) 678-2531 

Chlormet Provides Results of the Company’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

 

August 18, 2015 - Vancouver, British Columbia – Chlormet Technologies Inc. (“Chlormet” or the 

“Company”) (CSE: PUF) (Frankfurt: HR2P) (OTCPK: CHLMF) provides the results of the Company’s Annual 

General Meeting (“AGM”) held on August 14, 2015.  

 

A total of 5,134,295 common shares, representing 8.15% of the votes attached to all outstanding shares 

as at the record date for the meeting, were represented at the AGM. 

 

The details of the voting results for the election of directors are set out below: 

 
Motions Number of Shares 

For 

Number of Shares 

Against 

Number of Shares 

Abstain/Withheld 

For % Against 

% 

Withheld 

% 

Number of Directors 4,637,750 496,545 0 90.33  9.67  0.00  

Yari Nieken 5,124,800 0 9,495 99.82  0.00  0.18  

Ian Foreman 4,150,295 0 984,000 80.83  0.00  19.17  

Christopher Hornung 2,156,750 0 2,977,545 42.01  0.00  57.99  

Appointment of Auditors 5,125,295 0 9,000 99.82  0.00  0.18  

Re-Approve Stock Options Plan 4,029,345 1,104,950 0 78.48  21.52  0.00  

Adoption of New Articles 5,028,345 105,950 0 97.94  2.06  0.00  

Other Business  5,124,845 9,450 0 99.82  0.18  0.00  

 

The company announces the appointment of Yari Nieken as President and CEO; removing his interim title.  

 

About Chlormet Technologies 

Chlormet Technologies Inc. is moving into the Medical Marijuana sector by purchasing a 100% interest in 

AAA Heidelberg, a private Ontario company that is in the process of applying for a MMPR license.  

Although the Company cannot guarantee nor estimate the timing for the issuance of a license to AAA 

Heidelberg, it is Chlormet’s goal to become the next publicly traded Canadian company to be granted a 

new medical marijuana production license. 

VapeTronix, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company, is in the process of expanding its 1313 brand of 

electronic cigarettes and associated technologies.  

With the purchase of the property in Whatcom County, WA, the company plans on generating revenues 

via long term leases to tenants.  

 

 



ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

“Yari Nieken” 

President and CEO 

No stock exchange or securities regulatory authority has reviewed or accepted responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of this release. 

 

Some of the statements contained in this release are forward-looking statements, such as estimates and statements 

that describe the Issuer's future plans, objectives or goals, including words to the effect that the Issuer or 

management expects a stated condition or result to occur. Since forward-looking statements address future events 

and conditions, by their very nature, they involve inherent risks and uncertainties. 

 


